Dear valued customer,

We are asking the council for an extra hour trading on a Friday night to match what the pub already has for a Saturday. Not everyone wants us to have this so this is where you come in. Please sign below and add your email if you would agree to the following..

- 1. The Victoria pub is Friendly
- 2. The Victoria pub is well run.
- 3. You feel safe in the Victoria pub.
- 4. The area needs more local pubs with one later hour.
- 5. You support our application for one extra hour on a Friday night.

BLOCK CAPITALS

NAME

EMAIL

	1
BARTSPIERS	
Deborah W.	
SARAH SAFIAF	
sylva Nein	
Tanya Kenny	
WILLIAM SUGREN	
KAREN DUBERRY	
JAMIE DAVIDSON	
PRIYA THETHI	
Tom KNIGHT	
Stuart Campbell	
ANITA LASHLEY	
18941	
ibrahin ognaleye	
Ross Boller Min	
luce Joseph	